
 

 
Embassy of the Federal Republic of Nigeria,  

Stockholm, Sweden 
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Denmark, Finland and Norway 
 

IMPORTANT PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Beware of Fraudulent Individuals/Agents Claiming Affiliation with the 
Embassy; No Cash Payment for any Service in the Embassy; 

all Correspondence to the Embassy should be sent through the  
only Approved e-mail Address 

 

Recently, the Embassy was in possession of some counterfeit 
documents supposedly signed and issued by the Consular Section 
in the Embassy.  This involved superimposing of signature and 
Embassy’s rubber stamp, including other features which altogether 
confirm that the documents were forged. 
 

This has further reinforced previous reports about some fraudulent 
and criminal-minded individuals claiming to represent or to be 
affiliated with the Mission. These individuals have, over time, 
extorted huge sums of money from unsuspecting applicants 
seeking consular and immigration services from the Mission.  
 

For clarity, the Mission has neither authorized nor contracted any 
agent or intermediary to provide consular or immigration services 
on its behalf. All applicants are, therefore, advised to submit their 
requests directly, as detailed on the Mission’s Website: 
https://nigerianembassy.se/ 
 

Consequently, individuals who seek the assistance of imposters 
and self-appointed/self-proclaimed agents or who seek the 
assistance of any third-party service provider, do so at their own risk.   
 

It is also apt to reiterate previous messages that no applicant should 
make cash payment for any service in the Mission. In addition,  all 
Correspondence to the Mission should be sent through the only 
approved e-mail address: info@nigerianembassy.nu 
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